MARK TWAIN WALK-A-THON

Dear Parents, Students and Families,

The Mark Twain Parents Club is excited to announce the information for our annual walk-a-thon that will
be held on 9/28/2023. The walk-a-thon is our BIGGEST fundraiser of the year, and we are asking for your
help. Our school goal this year is $15,000! We want to have a memorable year for our Comets, and we
hope everyone will participate in making that happen.

Students are asked to get donations from family, friends, neighbors etc. Please make sure your child
does not go door to door without an adult.

In addition to individual donations we are thrilled to again offer the opportunity for individuals,
businesses, families, etc. to ADOPT A CLASSROOM. When seeking a corporate sponsor please check if
another individual from Mark Twain Elementary has already received their donation.

The Adopt a Classroom program features three tiers and awesome perks for our donators
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Green Apple- $100
Red Apple- $250

Golden Apple- $500

BENEFITS

v" Recognition in weekly school newsletter (SMORE)
v Recognition on The Parents Club Facebook page
v Certificate displayed outside the adopted classroom
v" Recognition on banner that is displayed on the front of the school
*Larger donations have larger font size

If you prefer not to solicit donations, we ask that you consider making a family donation to help support
our children and school.

All donations must be turned in no later than 9/22/2023 to qualify for classroom prizes. All donations
must be in the form of cash or check. Checks should be made out to Mark Twain Parents Club.

We thank you for your continued support!

Mark Twain Parents Club



PRIZES

If the school goal of $15,000 is reached the ENTIRE school will get an
ICE CREAM PARTY/FUN DAY

Top 10 Students with the most donations will earn
LUNCH WITH MR. TONN

Top Fundraising Class will earn a

PIZZA PARTY

The Class with the most participation will earn an

ICE CREAM PARTY

The Class with the best theme participation at the Walk-a-Thon will earn a

POPCORN PARTY




MARK TWAIN ELEMENTARY

ADOPT- A- CLASSROOM

We are looking for local businesses and families to Adopt-A-Classroom for our annual Walk-A-Thon.

Your donation will ensure that the students at Mark Twain Elementary get to enjoy assemblies, bus rides
to field trips, fall events, ice cream socials and so much more. This is our biggest fundraiser of the year
and we hope you will support us.

The Adopt a Classroom program features three tiers and awesome perks for our donators
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Green Apple- $100
Red Apple- $250

Golden Apple- $500
BENEFITS

v Recognition in weekly school newsletter (SMORE)
v Recognition on The Parents Club Facebook page
v’ Certificate displayed outside the adopted classroom
v" Recognition on banner that is displayed on the front of the school
*Larger donations have larger font size

Yes! | would like to Adopt-A-Classroom

Students Name

Business or Family Name

Mailing Address

Phone Number

Email Address

*PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO MIARK TWAIN PARENTS CLuB*



MARK TWAIN ELEMENTARY

WALK-A-THON

*Please make sure your child does not go door to door without an adult*

Students Name:

Teachers Name:

All donations must be turned in no later than <Insert Date> to qualify for classroom prizes.

NAME Amount Corporate Cash Check
Sponsor Y/N

*PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO MARK TWAIN PARENTS CLUB*
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